
a JEWISH WOMEN'S LEAGUE ma 
FOR TAHARATH HAMISHPOCHO 

OmAabwvant Aine 

Mailing Address: 
2220 SHADY AVENUE Mikvah, 358 Oakland Ave. 

PITTSBURGH, PA. 15217 Telephone: 682-7063 
‘ 

June 5, 1968 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

Our Taharath Hamishpocho group is endeavoring to get 
new and future brides interested in going to mikveh. There- 
fore, we are sponsoring a Bridal Tea where we hope to 

introduce these girls to the precepts of Taharath Hamishpocho. 
We are planning on giving them, as a gift from our organization, 
a copy of A Hedge of Roses in the hope that it, along with 
our prepared lecture, will inspire their interest. 

In as much as we are furnishing this book at our own 
expense we were hoping that you could give us a special 
discount price. I've been authorized to spend $75.00 and 
would appreciate your giving this your immediate attention 
and sending us as many books as this amount will cover, as 
soon as possible, as our tea is scheduled for the end of June. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

| Chairman of Membership


